
Meet Dr Zena Weber-Mabunda
New GP at Mokopane Medical Centre
We are pleased to welcome, Dr Zena Weber-Mabunda to our medical team at 
Mokopane Medical Centre. She has been appointed as General Practitioner as of, 
Thursday, 1 August 2024. 

Dr Zena graduated with a Bachelor of Medicine, Bachelor of Surgery (MBChB) from the 
University of Stellenbosch in 2020, and she did her internship in Cape Town at 
Tygerberg Hospital in 2021/22. She completed her community service year in 2023 at 
Seshego Hospital in Polokwane and during that time she also managed to do some 
additional courses.

She completed her Advanced Trauma Life Support (ATLS), Advanced Cardiovascular Life 
Support (ACLS) and Pediatric Advanced Life Support (PALS) last year. From there, she 
was briefly employed as GP at Redimed 24 in Polokwane before joining Platinum 
Health. Whilst at Redimed24 she completed a dispensing course to enable her to 
register for a dispensing license.

Commenting on her appointment, Dr Zena said: “I found a quote recently that said: 
‘Global Healthcare is a Team Effort’. I’ve only been at Platinum Health for a little over 
two weeks, but I am already so excited to be part of a team that genuinely strives for 
clinical excellence and that prioritises the health and wellbeing of both patients and 
staff. I am so excited to be starting my journey here and I am so grateful for the 
opportunity.”

Congratulations and all the best!
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